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Meetings with trainees and graduate students
Professors  of  our  Institute,  academicians of  the Academy of  Sciences of  the Republic  of  Uzbekistan
M.Mirsaidov and Ph.D., prof. Kulton Sultonov held a meeting with listeners of the Center for retraining and
improvement of professional skill of the Tashkent Institute of Architecture and Construction (TACI) on April
22, 2019 and talented students and graduates of TACI.

M.  Mirsaidov  talked  about  the  great  scientific  achievements  of  our  esteemed  President  in  science  and
education from the young people working in higher education institutions, as well as the end of their work
with innovation ideas, new technologies and their introduction. He also noted that the President pays great
attention to the practical implementation of the achievements of the science, as a result of which the
election of the Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan and 32 academicians were elected.

M.Mirsaidov noted that there is sufficient potential in this institute to solve actual problems of our future in
the  future,  and  that  there  are  a  number  of  scientific  schools  in  other  areas  of  construction,  and  this
institute should cooperate with the Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan and other higher
educational institutions of our Republic.  said that it  is necessary to develop integration between the
regions.  In  addition,  the professors  and teachers  of  the Tashkent  Institute of  International  Relations
(TIAME) are conducting a high level of research in the same area, for example, the 12th International
Conference in Tashkent, and the Institute's staff members actively participated in this conference, tdi

Prof. K.Sultanov, in his speech, highlighted the current problems in the field of construction and said that
young people  would  be  able  to  achieve  good  scientific  results  in  the  future.  Participants  of  the  meeting
asked  many  questions  M.Mirsaidov  and  K.Sultonov,  and  received  full  answers  to  all  the  questions.
M.Mirsaidov and K.S Sultonov supported the work carried out in TACI and gave their valuable advice,
wished them success in the future.
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